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UNION CYCLISTE INTERNATIONALE
The President

Cycling Federation of the L.R. Iran
39 Floor — 10 - Varzandeh St
Shahid Mofateh Ave

Tehran

Sent by email only: info@cfi.ir

Aigle, 6 February 2014
Ref: Prasidency

Dear Sirs,

At the UCI Management Committee held on 31 January and 1st February 2014 on the point
regarding National Federations, information was given on your Federation's current situation
with the view to a decision being made.

Members were informed that your lawyer and your Federation told us that you had
proceeded with making your statutes compliant and that you elected a President.

Furthermore, in view of the recent documents that we received, it appears that your
Federation is now compliant and we can recognise the election of Mr Khosrow Ghamari.

The Asian Cycling Confederation was also informed about your case and held the same
view.

We are therefore pleased to confirm to you that we recognise the election of 24 August and
would like to thank you for your co-operation which has helped to give a positive outcome to
this matter.

We look forward to being able to continue to work with your Federation and its elected
members in harmony and to focus on development and your athletes' sporting resuits.

Yours sincerely,
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Brian Cookson
UCI President

Cc- MrHee Wook Cho — President — Asian Cycling Confederation
Mr Q-Mars Hashemi — President NOC of |.R. of Iran
Mr Alexis Schoeb — Lawyer
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